
March 4, 2012 

Please Pray for This Week’s Events: 

 

Sunday:  

Music Practice 9:30 am 

Sunday School  10:00 am 

Morning Service  11:00 am 

Choir Practice 5:00 pm 

Training Hour  5:30 pm 

Men’s Meeting - James Hoffmeister " 

Ladies’ Meeting  - Always Rejoicing " 

Baptist Boys Battalion " 

Gracious Girls " 

Toddler Class " 

Choir Practice 6:00 pm 

Evening Service 6:30 pm 

James Hoffmeister, Missionary to Trinidad & Tobago 

The Lord’s Supper is Tonight 

 

Wednesday: 

Mid-Week Service  7:00 pm 

Patch Clubs  " 

 

Thursday: 

Evans Chapel  7:00 pm 

 

Friday: 

Singles Progressive Dinner 6:00 pm 

Reformers Unanimous  7:00 pm 

 

Saturday:  

Men’s Breakfast 9:00 am 

Visitation 10:30 am 

 

Don’t forget to turn your clocks ahead one hour.  

Faith Bible Baptis t  Church  

8688 South Main Street - Eden, New York 14057 

 716-992-2091 - www.fbbc.com 
Art Kohl, Pastor  -  Seth Garland, Asst Pastor 

Nursery  
 

Sunday School 

 Amanda Williams 

 Servant Needed 
 

Sunday AM  

 Sharon Rice 

 Denise Uptegrove 
 

Sunday PM  

 Cindy Hobbins 

 Traci Baran 
 

Wednesday PM  

 Pam Golabek 

 Grace Golabek 

 

 

Ushers 
 

Sunday School  

 Henry Moore 

 Rick Vespa 
 

Sunday AM  

 Rick Vespa 

 Don Golabek 

 Terry Benkelman 

 John Czech 
 

Sunday PM  

 Don Golabek 

 Terry Benkelman 

 John Czech 
 

Wednesday PM  

 John Czech 

 Henry Moore 

 Don Golabek 

March 2011 

Memory Verse 
 

Acts 2:46 
“ And they, continuing daily with one accord in the 
temple, and breaking bread from house to house, did 

eat their meat with gladness and singleness of heart,” 

A Word of Thanks 
 

 I would like to thank everybody at the 
Chapel and Church for making last weekend the 
best birthday of my life. It was completely 
unexpected. 
   

 From the ordination of Chris Baran, the souls 
saved on Sunday, Hunter’s baptism, my dad’s 
attendance, to the cards, notes, gifts, treats, 
cookies, words, handshakes, the private gift from 
church members (that stunned my wife and I), 
and more . . . Thank you. 
 

 God bless you all and the kids. It wasn’t 
necessary, but so appreciated. I’m glad to be 55, 
and I’m glad to be your pastor. 

Pastor Kohl 

April Events 
1, Sunday - Ed Arold, missionary to 

Thailand, 6:30pm 

5, Thursday - First Seniors Fellowship 
& Dinner of the year, 10:30am 

6, Friday - Easter Services at the Lakeshore 
Nursing Home, 10:00am 

7, Saturday - Men’s Breakfast, 9am 

13, Friday - Teen Tri-State at Fellowship Baptist 
in Wattsburg, PA, 7:00pm 

28, Saturday - Ladies Conference in Mayville, 
9:00am-2:30pm. Ages 5+. Free. Lunch provided. 



Amazing Science  
in the King James Bible 

 

Fact #81 

Animal Instincts (Job 39; Proverbs 
30:24-28; Jeremiah 8:7)                                           
A newly hatched spider weaved an 
intricate web without being taught. 
A recently emerged butterfly 
somehow knows to navigate a 2,500
-mile migration route without a 
guide. God explains that He has 
endowed each creature with 
specific knowledge. Scripture, not 
evolution, explains animal instincts. 

 

Fact #82 

Pest Control (Leviticus 25:1-24)                                                             
Farmers are plagued today with 
insects. Yet God gave a sure-fire 
remedy to control pests centuries 
ago. Moses commanded Israel to set 
aside one year in seven when no 
crops were raised. Insects winter in 
the stalks of last year’s harvest, hatch 
in the spring, and are perpetuated by 
laying eggs in the new crop. If the 
crop is denied one year in seven, the 
pests have nothing to subsist upon, 
and are thereby controlled.  
 

 
An Excerpt from the  

Christian Gentleman’s  
Handbook 

 

A gentleman does not sigh, fidget 
or make gestures when he thinks the 
service is too long. 
 

A gentleman does not visit with 
his neighbor during the offertory, 
specials, announcements, or 
preaching. 

Missionary  

of the Week 
 

The Bergs 
Don & Angie 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Field: Australia  
Supported Since: 1992 

Happy   

Birthday! 
 

6 Heather Sanchez 

6 Amy Harzewski 

8 Faith Garland 

Cantata Practices 
at the Evans Chapel 

every Saturday  
until Easter, 6pm. 

Congratulations 
to Frank Broughton on 20  

years of service to the church.  

Hey Singles! 
There’s a Progressive Dinner 

this Friday, March 9. We’ll  
leave the church at 6pm, and 

travel to 3 different homes for 3 
different courses. All single 

adults are welcome! No charge. 


